14.2.2

From: Stephanie Smith

To: Stephanie Smith

Subject: FW: Approval Required:: Request for Letter of Significance for Community Event
Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 10:00:04 AM

From: Natalie

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 3:49 PM

To: vital stats <vital.stats@mississauga.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Letter of Significance for Community Event

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.]

Dear City of Mississauga,

| trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits. | am reaching out in
response to a request from AGCO for a letter of significance in support of a forthcoming
public community event. The event is scheduled to take place at the Doxa Event
Boutique located at 2500 Meadowpine Blvd., Mississauga, Ontario L5N 6C4. The event
will be held on Sunday, September 15th from 1pm to 8pm and is expected to host
approximately 50 attendees.

The event aims to foster community networking in a convivial ambience, providing
attendees with an opportunity to engage in meaningful conversations and establish new
connections. It is important to note that while the event is free of charge, alcoholic

beverages will be available for purchase exclusively for adults.

I kindly request your support in granting the aforementioned request for the letter of

significance.

Should you have any queries or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact me at your convenience.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Best regards,

Natalie Johnson
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